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I believe that constructing a building in the proposed area will effect the view of the coast line and will simply
look out of place. The location is too removed from the other buildings and is at risk of looking imposing on the
area below.

Comments made by Mr Jed Draper of 43 Pannett Way, YO211NZ
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